29.01.21
Dear parents and carers,
Children's Mental Health Week commences 1st February. The theme this year is Express Yourself. We will be participating in a number of activities. One of which will be asking the children to wear their favourite outfit on Thursday 4th February. The children who attend nursery/school will come dressed in their favourite outfit and the children who are at home will wear their outfit for their live lesson via Google Classroom. The idea is that the children wear an outfit that they already have (PLEASE DO NOT BUY ANYTHING NEW), that means something to them and expresses who they are or what they like to do. For example; they could wear their favourite party dress/outfit, football/rugby strip, dressing up outfit or simply wear a piece of clothing that has a dinosaur on it if they love dinosaurs.
We look forward to seeing your outfits!
Regards,
Miss Clough 
